
19/08/2021 

MRS Anna Schloeffel 
7 / 35 - 37 Ocean AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
paxman.anna@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

The current application does no allow for a pedestrian plaza in Robertson Road.
It is my understanding that the revised application was made before the meeting with Simon 
Barlow and has no relevance to that meeting.
I look forward to seeing a new application which is both satisfactory to the developers and the 
residents of Newport.
Regards,
Anna Schloeffel 

Sent: 19/08/2021 8:52:28 AM
Subject: Online Submission


